
f irus ta register with SECOFI. These masures wil. both fauter
continued donestic manuf acture as veli as an increase in imports
of computers, while at the eau. time sustaining the growth of al
related industries, such as the components, software and services
sectoru. These new developments wiil open a variety of nov
alternatives both for domestic computer manufacturera and foreign
suppliera ta the industry.

2. S CONONZC ENVZRONIN?

With the objective of reducing the inflation rate, the Mexican
authorities impiemented a stabilization program. in 1988, caiied
the Economic Soiidarity Pact, which features traditionai
austerity measures, entaiiinq tight fiscal and monetary policies
and unorthodox measures, such as price, wage and exchange rate
controls. This prograa. bas been the corneratone of Mexico' s
econom±c policy over the. past four years and bas resuited in a
dxastic reduction of the inflation rate, from, an annual rate of
159.2% in 1987 ta 51.7% in 1988 and 19.7% in 1989. Inflation
rebounded ta 29.9% in 1990 but the. Mexican governuent aims ta
achieve a 14% inflation rate in 1991, which seens a reasonable
estimate based on an animal inflation rate of 13.3* as of October
1991. Along vith the. objective of consoiidating the progress made
ini prics stabilization, Mexicois macroeconomic poiicy in the.
short run aima ta reaff ira graduai and sustained economic
recuperation, basicaily by estabiishing the necessary conditions
ta encourage national and foreign investment and by stimuiating
local demand.

AZter thie 1986 recession, Mexico'.s grass domestic product <GDP)
increased a moderate 1.7% in 1987 and an additional 1.34 in 1988.


